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Year Six Farewell
Dear Parents/Carers,
The Year Six Farewell is fast approaching. It is a very special night for year six and their year five guests. The details are as follows:

Venue: 
Comfort Inn Hunts Liverpool 


679 Camden Valley Way, Casula



(cnr York Street and Hume Highway) 

Date:

Wednesday 7th December

Time:
Arrive at 6.00-6.15pm for a 6.30pm start, the evening will conclude at 9.30pm.

Dress:

Smart casual

Cost:

$25 per student which must be paid by Friday 2nd December.

Parents are invited to attend the cake cutting and presentation which will take place at 9.00pm.



Thank you,



Nicole Comerford

Anne Webb



Stage 3 Supervisor

Principal


Year Six Farewell
My child _____________________ of class __________ will be attending the Year Six Farewell on Wednesday 7th December. I have included $25 as payment.

Signed: ________________

Date: ______________
Rossmore Public School


631 Bringelly Rd, 				Ph:  02 9606 5551


Rossmore. 2558				Fax: 02 96065844


rossmore-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

















